

ABN 11 008 484 197

Professionalism in Directorship

National Office

Level 25, Australia Square 264-278 George Street Sydney NSW 2000 Telephone: (02) 8248 6600 Facsimile: (02) 8248 6633 www.companydirectors.com.au

21 June 2004

Mr Stephen Mayne

Dear Stephen,

On behalf of our chairman, Mr Don Mercer, and the board of the Australian Institute of Company Directors, thank you for your contribution to our annual conference at Port Douglas in May. I know how valuable your time is and we very much appreciate you travelling to such a distant destination to share your thinking with our members.

The conference was an outstanding success with many of the delegates commenting on just how much they got out of your involvement in the event. From the evaluations, the Conference scored a very high overall satisfaction result of 8.18 out of 10. Your contribution to this success is very much appreciated. In particular, your presentation was named by a number of delegates as one of the aspects of the Conference they found of most benefit.

"Having Stephen Mayne/Dick Warburton session (was an aspect of most benefit)"

"(I) thought the last 2 sessions were great. I think Mayne and Pascoe really challenged the traditional views"

The ideas that you, and others, seeded in the minds of directors of some of Australia's leading companies will, I believe, provide them with an alternative way of thinking about the issues facing directors and assist in their future planning.

Your directness was refreshing and appreciated by our members. Thank you also for your article in your website relating to the Conference CDs we have for sale. It helped enormously in alerting people to their availability. I have asked our Marketing Executive to explore advertising on your site.

I do hope that you benefited personally from the experience and that we can seek your participation in future AICD events.

Again, many thanks for your participation.

Kind regards

Pauline Green

General Manager States & Marketing